THE LAW OFFICES OF

BENJAMIN LEE WILLEY, LLC

7272 WISCONSIN AVENUE, SUITE 300
BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20814

TELEPHONE (301)941-1972 ADMITTED IN MARYLAND,

TELEFAX (301)656-0 183 [MAIN] IOWA, AND

TELEFAX (240) 235-7775 [DIRECT] THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

CELLULAR (202) 3652713 EMAIL: BLW@BWILILEYLAW.COM
January 20, 2011

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Commonwealth Keystone Building

400 North Street, 2™ Floor

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re:  Joint Application of West Penn Power Company dba Allegheny Power,
Trans-Allegheny Interstate Line Company and F irstEnergy Corp for a
Certificate of Public Convenience Under Section 1 102(a)(3) of the Public
Utility Code Approving A Change In Control of West Penn Power Company
and Trans-Allegheny Interstate Line
Docket Nos.: A-2010-2176520 and A-2010-2176732

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the York County Solid Waste and Refuse
Authority will not be filing Reply Exceptions in the above captioned proceedings. This letter was e-
filed today in accordance with the Commission’s e-filing procedures and has been served in accordance
with the attached Certificate of Service.

If you have any questions about this filing, please call me at 301-941-1972.

Sincerely,

in L. Willey

Benj
Encls:
Copy to:

David Vollero, Executive Director, YCSWA
Robert M. Strickler, Esq.




